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18 November 2020 
 
Dear Faerie Glen Residents  
 
As a Committee, we wish to thank you for your commitment and contribution, either by 
signing the Permission Form, or by signing the Members’ Agreement and by paying your 
deposit. 
 
We wish to give feedback on developments regarding the BLOCK 4 Faerie Glen Controlled 
Access Project. 
 
We as a Committee, and the Street Leaders, all have full time careers and although our 
hearts are in this project, we all have limited time. During our last Street Leader meeting, we 
decided to use the services of ProAdmin to primarily do the recruiting of Block 4.  
 
How will this work? 

1. Pro Admin will recruit Block 4 residents by phoning and emailing Permission and 
Members’ Agreement Forms. 

2. They will email weekly updated street information to each Street Leader. 
3. In the case where residents moved, or telephone numbers are no longer working, 

they will contact the Street Leader to knock on the door of those residents to ask for 
the required information (telephone number and email address). The Street Leader 
will forward this information to ProAdmin, and also recruit the resident. 

 
How can you help? 

1. Please contact your neighbour/s and recruit them. 
 
We are committed to this project!!  
 
 
 
FGNV Committee 
 

Faerie Glen Nature Village  
 


